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Attention Parents /Guardians of Rising 7 Graders:

RE: Tdap Immunization Requirement for 7" Grade

Recent audits have shown that your student has not yet received the required Tdap
Immunization, This immunization is required by the State of South Carolina for all students
entering the 7th grade,

Please bring an updated South Carolina Certificate of Immunization including the Tdap, or a
Medical or Religious exemption to the health room.

Proof of immunization or a valid Medical or Religious exemption is required to be on file at the
school before your student starts school the first day of their 7" grade school year.

If we do not receive one of these required documents by this date, according to state law, your
student will be excluded from school.

If you have any questions, please contact the school nurse at the number listed below,

School Nurse: Phone Number:

“Healthy Children Learn Better”
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